Attachment 5

Approval Memorandum from Alberta Infrastructure

‘A{W Infrastructure

Memorandum

FROM Sabeeh Farooqui OUR FILE REFERENCE
Director, Strateqgic Asset
& Accommodation Planning
YOUR FILE REFERENCE  Bylaw 20397

TO  Majida El-Assal DATE June &, 2023
Office of the City Manager | Legal Services
City of Edmonton TELEPHOMNE  780-974-3069

gth Floor Chancery Hall
3 5ir Winston Churchill Square
Edmonton, AB T5J 2C3

SUBJECT LOCAL IMPROVEMENT TAX BYLAW (MCCAULEY NEIGHEOURHOOD)

Thank you for your April 21, 2023 email regarding the Local Improvement

MNotice for sidewalk reconstruction. | appreciate you sharing this information,
and would like to advise that the authority to proceed with these projects has
been delegated to the Director, Strategic Asset & Accommodation Planning.

Alberta Infrastructure has reviewed the notice for the surface parking lot
located at 9637 105A Avenue NV and understands the cost to the Province for
the improvements. The proposed scope of work and associated costs of
%1,470.56 are deemed reasonable and the work is approved to proceed. A
copy of this letter has been sent to Municipal Affairs for payment.

If you have any questions, please contact Ashley England, Sirategic Asset
Flanner at 780-974-7711 or by email at ashley_ england@gov.ab.ca.

| appreciate the City of Edmonton’s commitment to enhancing the guality of
infrastructure for the benefit of all residents. Thank you for taking the time to
write.

Sincerely,

Dighialty igmed by Sabsst Faroocu

Sabeeh.Farooqui &

Db 3102104 0% 092 7210 D800’

Sabeeh Faroogui
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